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Drug and Alcohol Testing for Bus 

Drivers traveling to and from the U.S. 
 

Turtle Mountain School Division must comply with the U.S. Department of Transportation 

regulations in order to transport students to and from the U.S. using Turtle Mountain School 

Division buses and drivers.  This requires drivers who voluntarily accept trips to and from the 

U.S. to be subject to random drug testing.  The accompanying procedures include 

recommendations from Cann-Amm Occupational Testing Services, the company used by 

Turtle Mountain School Division to administer the random testing process. 

 

 
 


